
 

 

 

 

June 12, 2013 

 

Dear Jim, 

Thanks you very much for being the keynote speaker for the 2013 

International Snowmobile Congress hosted by the Association of 

Wisconsin Snowmobile Clubs at the Radisson Hotel & Conference 

Center in Green Bay. 

We heard nothing but positive comments from our 450 plus attendees 

following your presentation.  You did a great job of covering all of the 

topics we talked about in advance and you presented it in a very 

entertaining way, including just the right amount of humor.  

 

Thanks again, 

Dave Newman 

ISC 2013 Chair 

AWSC Vice President 

 


